
 

                                                                                                                                           25th September 2023 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

I am pleased to announce that on Tuesday 10th October, Enfield Heights Academy will be holding its 

first Hispanic Culture Day where we celebrate the language and culture of Spain and other Spanish-

speaking countries. 

On this day, our children will enjoy a range of class-based and out-of-class activities to mark the 

occasion, including dance workshops, stories, craft activities and Latin American cooking. 

Children will not wear uniform on this day: instead, we are asking them to come in wearing the flag 

colours of one of the Spanish-speaking countries. They are as follows: 

Reception to Year 2:  Spain – red and yellow 

Year 3:   Mexico – red, white and green 

Year 4:   Argentina – blue, white and yellow 

Year 5:   Cuba – red, white and blue 

Year 6:   Colombia – red, blue and yellow 

There will be a special Spanish-inspired menu prepared by the catering team for those children who 

usually eat school dinners. 

The PTA will also be organising a sale of delicious Latin American food after school, with all proceeds 

supporting our children and school community. 

We are so excited to be launching our first Hispanic Culture Day at Enfield Heights and we hope our 

students are as well. 

Please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Merritt-Hall (Music & Languages lead) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


